
 
As per the Sept 3rd, 2021 the only COVID Restrictions from AHS 
that effect our curling club are the following: 

1.  Masks are required in all off ice areas unless a person is 
seated in the lounge or main level viewing area consuming food 
or drink.   

2.  Masks are not mandatory while participating in physical 
activity.  

3.  Liquor service must end at 10pm although the lounge can 
remain open later after sales end at 10 pm. 

NHCC is back to 8 end games under normal sweeping rules. 
The locker rooms are open. The tables have been returned to 
the main level viewing area. 

Thank you very much, 

NHCC Management 
 


